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Subject: HB 2068 – Makes provisions regarding issuance and use of landowner 

preference tags for hunting wildlife permanent. 

 

Chair Witt and members of the Committee 

 

My name is David Wiley.  I live in Sublimity, Oregon.  I am a member of the Rocky 

Mountain Elk Foundation and I am speaking on behalf of the Foundation. 

 

The Rocky Mountain Elk Foundation is a national non-profit conservation 
organization whose mission is to ensure the future of elk, other wildlife, their 
habitat, and our hunting heritage. The Elk Foundation also works to open, 
secure, and improve public access for hunting, fishing, and other recreation. 
 
To the point, The Rocky Mountain Elk Foundation supports HB 2068 as 
submitted. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide support for HB 2068. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


